
From: Eastern Tree Surgery

To: Kevin Drane

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: ECDC tree work notification ref: 119 North Street Burwell

Date: 13 October 2023 09:30:42

Attachments: 119 North Street Burwell.pdf
Collingwood.pdf

Caution: External email.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is
safe. The original sender of this email is Eastern Tree Surgery 

Good morning Kevin

Thanks for your email.

Please find attached an amended site plan together with the corresponding numbered specification as requested.
Apologies that this was not clearer the first time.

The reason for the proposed felling is that the client feels that the tree is too close to the main house. We did discuss
an option to reduce, but as the tree has been lifted quite heavily in the past the options for reduction were more
limited in terms of leaving a well-balanced tree.

Regards

Chris Cole
Dip Arb L6 (ABC), Tech.Cert (Arbor.A), MArborAC

Eastern Tree Surgery Limited
Regent Farm
7 Heath Road
Swaffham Prior
Cambridge
CB25 0LA

Tel :
Emai
www.easterntreesurgery.com

From: Kevin Drane 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 3:56 PM
To: Eastern Tree Surgery <info@easterntreesurgery.com>
Subject: ECDC tree work notification ref: 119 North Street Burwell

Dear Chris

In this notification there are 3 Norway Maples one of which is to be felled (for unstated reasons) yet as the tree are
only identified by there species on the submitted plan it is not possible to identify which tree you are referring to as
such please can you provide a plan that identifies which tree you are referring to in order that the notification can be
validated.
It may be best to give each tree and its specification a number such as T1 then you will only need to annotate the
location plan with the number rather than the whole name. There are also 2 Ceanothus with different specifications.
Please can you send me the information ASAP so as to avoid delaying determination or the need to invalidate the
notification.



Regards

Kevin Drane
Trees Officer (Planning)
East Cambridgeshire District Council
The Grange
Nutholt  Lane
Ely
Cambridgeshire
CB7 4EE
Telephone:
Email:
Pay, report, apply online 24 hours a day

We are committed to reducing single-use plastics #bringyourownbottle

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information contained in this e-mail is intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you are not the
intended recipient you may not copy, distribute or take any action or reliance on it. If you have received this
e-mail in error please notify the sender immediately by replying to the e-mail address or by telephoning 01353
665555.

Please note that all of your email correspondence with be dealt with in line with ECDC’s Privacy Notice
which can be found at: http://eastcambs.gov.uk/notices/privacy-notice

All reasonable precautions have been taken to ensure no viruses are present in this e-mail however, the
Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.
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